




Project Planner to 
confirm the final FAR 
above.







Per Sec. 502, Sec. 504, Sec. 506.2.3, and 508.1 the proposed 
commercial building is permitted. Per Sec. 502 of the Hollywood 
Redevelopment Plan, the proposed project shall comply with the 
LAMC and per Sec. 504, the proposed project is requesting City 
Planning entitlements including a Height District change to permit 
the 6:1 FAR. Report to describe general conformance to the 
Redevelopment Plan. Administrative Review only, no fee. - updated 
12/9/2020

Giselle Corella planning.redevelopment@lacity.org

12/9/2020

See revised comment above.

X




